






AVPA Receives USADF Grant Award 

On 24th January 2020, AVPA was 

awarded a grant of US$250,000 per year 

(for the next four years) by the United 

States Africa Development Foundation 

(USADF). 

READ MORE 

Youth Employment Initiative 

WATCH THIS SPACE! 

AVPA is currently working on building 

a coalition of reputable private 

companies and foundations that are 

keen to address the youth 

unemployment and 

underemployment issue facing the 

continent. 

READ MORE 

AVPA's Nine-Country Social Investment Landscape Study Coming Soon 

Many different funders have a role to 

play in social finance: from 

foundations, impact investors, 

bilateral donors, DFls and 

governments, to diaspora networks, 

family offices and high net worth 

individuals. 

New research from AVPA will map current activity by diverse social investors 

across the continent and highlight opportunities to increase collaboration and 

the amount of capital flowing into African social investment. 

READ MORE 

https://avpa.africa/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/USADF-Grant-Award-.pdf
https://avpa.africa/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Youth-Employment-Initiative.pdf
https://avpa.africa/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Watch-This-Space.pdf


https://avpa.africa/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/AVPA-at-Sankalp.pdf
https://avpa.africa/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Mainstreaming-SDGs-In-Todays-Boardroom.pdf
https://avpa.africa/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Robust-policies-for-Social-Investment-.pdf


https://avpa.africa/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Blended-Finance-for-Social-Investment.pdf



